ADDRESS CORRESPONDENCE TO THE SEC Y TREASURER, MARGARET GURMEY, U. 5. BUREAU HE CENSUS, F.O.B. NO. 3, WASHINGTON 25, D &

Washington Statistical Soriety

CHAPTER-AMERICAN STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
HERBERT S. CONRAD
JEROME CORNFIELD
WALT R. SIMMONS

OFFICERS
PRESIDENT - EZRA GLASER
Vick-PRESIDENT - GERTRUDE BANCROFT
SECRETARY-TREASURER - MARGARET GURNEY

NEWS LETTER 1480

YELECTRONIC COMPUTING MACHINERY MEETING" - SEPTEMBER 25

The use of electronic computing machinery in statistical problems
will be the subject of the first meeting of the Washington Statistical
Society, to be held at the National Bureemn of Standards on Monday,
September 25,

Speakers will be
Sam N. Alexander, Bureau of Stendards -~ "Survey of Electronic Commuters"
Benjamin J. Tepping, Bureau of the Census - "A Table for the Optimum
Allocation of a Sample, Produced by the SEACY
The Choirman will be James I, McPherson, Buresm of the Census. After the
discussion period there will be a demonstration of the SEAC.

The meeting will be held at 8:00 p.m. in the East Building of the
Purean of Standards. To reach the East Building, enter the grounds at
Connecticut Avemue and Van Ness Street; at about 50 feet tura left up
the hill, and right to the guard house, and ask for further directions.

SEMINARS IN USES OF HIGH SPEED MACHINES

A geries of about four meetings, to be held early in 1951, are
being planned jointly with the Soclety for the Advancement of Manaogement,
to study high speed machines and their uses in statistics, with gpecial
reference to monagement problems.

DINNER MEETING - OCTOBER 30

The October meeting of the Society will be a dinner for Dr. Philiv
M. Hauser, sponsored jointly with the Washington Chapter of the American
Sociological Society. The dinner will be held on Monday, October 30, 1950,
at the National Airport. Notices will be sent early in October, with
details ag to the progran.
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